Consulting Management Committee
Minutes:  October 2, 2009

Attendees
Members:
M. Aindow, A. DeBlas, J. Hepworth and T. Van Hoof

Staff: 
E. Passan and S. Wetstone

Guests:
None

The meeting was convened at 11:00 AM.

The Committee discussed the following items:

1) The Committee reviewed the final report for the period 7/1/08 – 12/31/08 from the Office of Audit, Compliance and Ethics Report on Compliance with Faculty Consulting Policies.
2) The Committee noted the short time period between receipt of the audit report and time to submit the next audit period for review.  This makes implementation of auditor’s recommendations difficult for the next period.  Given the time frame, the committee requested that auditors clearly note at the beginning of the report the date of the report and the period which is being assessed.  
3) The Committee agreed that further training for Department Chairs is necessary and should be completed this year.  

The Committee adjourned at 12:10 PM.

Policy and procedure will be discussed at the next meeting

Next Meeting:  Friday, October 18, 2009, 11 AM to 12 PM, Link B (UCHC) and Giolas Conf Room (Storrs)  

Respectfully submitted by:

E. Passan
